
 
News Letter November 2018 

               Presenting the news and activities for November 2018 

1)  Mr. Hisashi Kanda from AOTS New Delhi visited AAAWI office to discuss the Silver Jubilee Event 

proceedings and other arrangements for foreign delegates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

2) Mr. Purav visited RCF as faculty and delivered lecture on Japanese Management.  

 



 

 

3) The students of JLPT N4 and N5 are preparing to appear for the exams in December. 

4) Our President Anjani san, Vice President Rajen Mehrotra san and Secretary Purav san visited JETRO Mr. 

Takeshi Honjo jointly to promote the Silver Jubilee Celebration support and Consul General Japan in 

Mumbai His Excellency Ryoji Noda san and discussed AAAWI proposed Seminar for Silver Jubilee 

Celebration and seek their support to make it a success. 

5) The brochure for Silver Jubilee is ready for proof reading and comments from members are pouring in for 

any changes or additions needed.(please see attachment in mail) 

6) The Silver Jubilee committee met in first week of the month to discuss the progress of work. 

7) The members of Silver Jubilee committee visited Pune, Supe MIDC to attend an event called „Konnichiwa” 

and interacted with the members there. 

8) The President and Secretary visited Mr. Sudhakar Kasture to invite him as moderator for the Conference on 

the Silver Jubilee Celebration day. 

 

 



 

9) All members are again requested to block the date of 16 February 2019 to participate in the Silver 

Jubilee Function at the Hotel Lalit. 

10) Our President Mr. Agrawal visited Mr. Kanda san and members of ACMA in Delhi for inviting them to our 

Silver Jubilee celebration. 

 
 

 



 

11) All members requested to put in their might and support the successful execution of Conference “Together 

India Japan” by way of any support, sponsorship, ad or getting speakers related to subjects in the brochure 

mobilising delegates, as may be feasible. AAAWI has invested heavily in this program to gain some 

visibility and it is for all of us that we really succeed. 

12) Silver Jubilee committee is meeting regularly and any member who is willing to lend their helping hand 

welcome. Meeting dates and time may be taken from office. 

 


